Proposed Front-of-School Works on
Harold's Cross Road

We are delighted to see Dublin City Council’'s plans for a

School Zone on Harold's Cross Road, which focus on making our front
entrance safer and more visible. We have been requesting these
measures since the early days of our school opening, and the plans are
available online at:

https://consultation.dublincity.ie/traffic-and-
transport/haroldscrossroad/

This scheme is open for feedback until Thursday 30th November.
There is an online survey to share feedback on the proposed
measures on Dublin City Council’'s website along with all the planning
documents. Your feedback will show how much road safety around our
school matters to us, and that we are engaged and committed to
improving active travel to our school. We very much encourage you to
contact Dublin City Council using the QR code below or sign the letter

in the office.
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Closing date Thursday, 30th November




